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Statement from Sir Alex Allan

This page contains a statement from Sir Alex Allan.

“I recognise that it is for the Prime Minister to make a judgement on whether
actions by a Minister amount to a breach of the Ministerial Code. But I feel
that it is right that I should now resign from my position as the Prime
Minister’s independent adviser on the Code.”
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